FS2 NEWSLETTER – WC 10.02.2025
	This Week
This week we have continued learning new phonemes in our phonics groups.  Each day we practise hearing, saying, reading and writing a new phoneme.  We have been consolidating our knowledge on number bonds to 10 using numicon to help us.  We have been consolidating our learning about buildings.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Attendance: class 1 – 99.6%   and class 2 – 92%

	Next Week
We will continue in our new phonics groups, where we will be applying the sounds we have learnt into our reading and writing.  
Our topic after half-term is ‘How many colours are in a rainbow?’

	Stars of the week
Reader of the week: class 1 – Atticus and class 2 – Aurora
Writer of the week: class 1 – Noah and class 2 – Arnie
Mathematician of the week: class 1 – Hattie and class 2 – Oscar M
Well done boys and girls.  Miss Brook, Miss Brown and Miss Darbyshire are really proud of you!

	Homework
Each Friday, homework will be handed out to your child. This homework should be completed and returned to your child’s class teacher by the date stated on the sheet. This half term we will continue to send out high frequency words, these are words that just need to be learnt at sight and can be kept at home and used as flashcards – These will be handed out on a Monday.

	Reminders
PE Kits – Please ensure that your child has their kits in school. These can be kept at school for the whole half term
Reading Books – Your child will be able to take from the pink, yellow or red reading book boxes – please look for your child’s name in each box. Book swap will continue to be a Monday – please make sure you return books.


ONLINE SAFETY
Keeping your under 5s safe online
Using parental controls
Parental controls are a great tool to help better protect your children online. Find out how you can use them more effectively.
What do parental controls do?
These controls are designed to help you manage your child's online activities. Parental controls can set online time restrictions for your child and create content filters to manage the content they see. Parental controls can be used across your broadband, Wi-Fi, apps, games consoles and personal devices including mobile phones and tablets.  There are various types, some of which are free but others which can be bought.
However, nothing is totally fool proof so they shouldn't replace the need for you to support and advise your child on online safety.
For more information click on the following link: https://www.ceopeducation.co.uk/parents/articles/Parental-controls/
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